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Monday, August 26 (Poniedziałek)  

  8:00AM †Andrew J. Lazar r/o wife, Rosemarie 

11:00AM †George Journe r/o Linda Fromosky 

 

Tuesday, August 27 (Wtorek) - Monica 

  8:00AM †Janina & Pawel Kalemba r/o daughter &  

                family 

11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English 

 

Wednesday, August 28 (Środa) – Augustine 

11:00AM Harry Buchman r/o family 

11:30AM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and  

               recitation of the Holy Rosary 

  7:00PM OLPH Novena and Mass in Polish 

 

Thursday, August 29 (Czwartek)  

      Passion of St. John the Baptist 

  8:00AM †William & Sophie Pilla r/o daughter 

11:00AM †Deceased Members of the Cara Family r/o  

               family 

 

Friday, August 30 (Piątek)  

11:00AM †Joan Wilczek r/o Nancy & boys 

11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotion in English 

  7:00PM †Piotr Szeremeta r/o Zolnierczyk Family 

 

Saturday, August 31 (Sobota)  

  8:00AM †Lois & Harry Steiger r/o son & family 

11:00AM †Catherine & Stanley Makowski r/o sons &  

                families 

  6:00PM †Jan Puzio r/o Konrad Puzio 

 

Sunday, September 1 (Niedziela)  

  7:00AM God’s Blessing for Damian r/o parents & sister 

  8:30AM For the People of the Parish  

10:00AM †Babcia Rozalia r/o granddaughter & family 

11:30AM †Henry Zamielski r/o wife 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp will burn this week for the 

repose of the soul of Lawrence Shultz at the 

request of the Repka & Shultz Families. 

 

EXPOSITION OF THE  

BLESSED SACRAMENT 

 

 

Saturday 

8:30 – 9:00 AM 

Our Lady of Częstochowa Chapel 

 

 

Jesus passed through towns and 

villages, teaching as he went and 

making his way to Jerusalem. 

Someone asked him, "Lord, will only a 

few people be saved?" He answered 

them, "Strive to enter through the 

narrow gate." — Lk 13:22-24a 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 25, 2013 

 

Sunday: Is 66:18-21/Heb 12:5-7, 11-13/Lk 13:22-30 

Monday: 1 Thes 1:1-5, 8b-10/Mt 23:13-22 

Tuesday: 1 Thes 2:1-8/Mt 23:23-26 

Wednesday: 1 Thes 2:9-13/Mt 23:27-32 

Thursday: 1 Thes 3:7-13/Mk 6:17-29 

Friday:  1 Thes 4:1-8/Mt 25:1-13 

Saturday: 1 Thes 4:9-11/Mt 25:14-30 

Next Sunday: Sir 3:17-18, 20, 28-29/Heb 12:18-19, 

   22-24a/Lk 14:1, 7-14 

 

21ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 Brothers and sisters, as we gather in God’s name 

today, we will be reminded that many besides us have been 

invited into the kingdom of the Lord. We who bear the name 

of Christian must live in such a way that we too will be 

recognized and welcomed into the heavenly banquet hall. 

May our prayer today be for welcoming hearts for all of 

God’s people wherever we meet them. 

State fairs are famous for their many contests. The 

best cow, the best pig, the best sheep are hailed as "Grand 

Champions." The best cake, the best raspberry jam, the finest 

pickles, and the most delectable pie are awarded blue 

ribbons. Cheese and butter, honey and maple syrup, fruits 

and vegetables, agricultural products of all kinds win prizes 

of distinction based on criteria for their category. 

Handcrafted items are also entered into competition, and 

ribbons won displayed on the home mantle. While almost 

anyone can enter one of these contests, there is only one blue 

ribbon, only one grand champion. 

 In Sunday's Gospel we hear Jesus respond to a 

question posed to him about the number who will be saved. 

One of the tenets of our faith concerns the universal salvific 

will of God, that is, God wants everyone to be saved. But 

God has also given humankind free will, meaning that 

people have a choice in accepting God's invitation to 

salvation. For those of us who are believers, it can be 

difficult to comprehend that someone would not want to 

enjoy eternal life. But that is a choice that God offers, and 

the Gospel this Sunday reinforces the idea that being saved 

is more than just a casual acquaintance with Jesus. 

 Like a competition at the state fair, there are criteria 

for entering the kingdom of God. They are not mysterious. 

There is not some secret code that we need to know. What is 

needed is clearly spelled out just like the rules for entering a 

pie or jar of canned peaches. We need to love God. We need 

to listen to his word. We need to be compassionate toward 

others. We need to love our neighbor. The difference 

between these criteria and entering a state fair contest is that 

there is always more than one grand champion in the 

Christian life. Everyone who follows faithfully gets a blue 

ribbon. 
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TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 

Feast of Our Lady 

of Czestochowa 

August 26

th

 

 

 

 

NEXT WEEKEND, AUGUST 31 & SEPTEMBER 1 

THE SECOND COLLECTION taken up after Holy Communion 

will be for CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL.  Please be 

generous. 

CARITAS (The Sharing Ministry) - Bring your food 

donations, (non-perishable, non-expired, no glass items) to 

enable our ministry to continue helping local families & 

individuals. Especially at this time of year, think of the 

children beginning school and try to donate breakfast and 

lunch items for kids; i.e., cereals, pancake mixes, syrup, 

single packaged fruits, peanut butter, pudding & jello cups, 

crackers, etc...we are especially low on food items & gift 

cards right now. If you would like to donate gift cards, we 

are sure many children will be in need of school supplies 

as well.  Also, watch for a Food Drive to be held in front 

of the Manville Quick Chek coming soon. 

 

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 

 

NIEDZIELA, 1 WRZESIEŃ 

 

Druga składka zbierana po Komunii Św. będzie 

przeznaczona na Szkołę Chrystusa Króla. Prosimy o 

ofiarność! 

 

 

12

TH

 ANNIVERSARY COMMEMORATION  

OF THE SEPTEMBER 11

TH

   TERRORIST  

ATTACK ON AMERICA 

September 7, 2013 - 7:00PM. 

 

Please join us for the special 

Prayer Service dedicated to 

all the victims of terrorism 

throughout the world. 

 

11 września mija 12 rocznica ataku 

terrorystycznego na Amerykę. W sobotę 7 

września o godzinie 7 wieczorem w naszym 

kościele bedą modlitwy za poległych w czasie 

tego ataku. Zapraszamy do wspólnej modlitwy. 

 

 

 

Classes for the 2013-2014 Religious 

Education school year will begin on TUESDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2013.  ALL CLASSES WILL BE 

HELD AT CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL.  THE CLASS 

SCHEDULE WILL BE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

TUESDAY 

Grades 2 & 4 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Grades 7 & 8 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Grades 1 & 3 – 4:00 – 5:15PM 

Grades 5 & 6 – 5:30 – 6:45PM 

 

Lekcje katechezy na rok szkolny 2013-2014 

rozpoczną się we WTOREK 17 września 2013 

i będą się odbywać w szkole podstawowej 

Christ the King. 

 

WTOREK 

Klasy 2 i 4 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Klasy 7 i 8 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

ŚRODA 

Klasy 1 i 3 od 16:00 do 17:15 

Klasy 5 i 6 od 17:30 do 18:45 

 

Christ the King School 

Welcomes all new and returning students! 

 

Classes begin September 4

th

 for grades 1-8 

September 9

th

 for grades PreK and K 

We are still accepting new students in all grades.  

 

We offer  

*Before and After Care Programs 

*Extra Curricular Activities 

*Speech, ESL, and Supplemental Instruction for 

qualifying students 

*A 5 day hot lunch program 

*Fully equipped, newly updated computer lab and 

media center 

*And a strong academic program, with emphasis 

on  

Differentiated Instruction 

 

Please call the school office at  

908.526.1339 

for additional information 

Office hours: 

Mon.-Fri. 8:30-4:00 



AUGUST 25, 2013 

 

 

We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: 

Cecelia Bladzinski, John Bontempo, 

Halina Cichon, Vincent Chiusano, 

Mary Fromosky, Helen Gazo, Julia Gekosky, 

Dorothy Gluch, Maryann Hughes, Stefanie 

Incao, Raul Jaime, Estelle Kaminski, Stephen 

Kenosky, Theresa Kraska, Wiktoria Lach, 

Josephine Martens, Gloria Massarelli, Adeline 

Morgan, John Nieliwocki, Hunter Norz, Dolores 

Novicky, Steven Pirello, Robert Petsko, John 

Scanlon, Albert Stanski, Richard Suydam, 

Maria Svaglinac, Zdzislaw Szczepanski, Cindy 

Weigel, Vincent Zujkowski, and Maria 

Zurawiecki. 

God of all consolation give life and health 

to our sisters and brothers for whom we 

pray in your Holy Name. Amen. 

 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR FLEA MARKET  

& CRAFT SHOW 

SATURDAY: September 14, 2013 - 9AM  - 2PM 

VENDORS and CRAFTERS WANTED 

V.F.W. HALL, MANVILLE 

BENEFITS MANVILLE FIRST AID & RESCUE SQUAD 

RAIN or SHINE! 

BAKE SALE - BREAKFAST/LUNCH AVAILABLE 

FREE ADMISSION 

FOR INFO/TABLE RENTALS, CALL 

JOYCE (908) 725-7526 

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving 

in the Armed forces, especially 

 

Staff Sargeant Francis Fiduk III 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

Sergeant Paul A. Incao 

Captain James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Staff Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

Lieutenant Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who is 

serving in the military and we will acknowledge them in 

our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good new with us 

when one of the above soldiers returns home! 

 

 

NEW WINE, NEW WINESKINS 

 

Look for more details on how you can get involved 

in this process that offers the opportunity for new 

friendships, stronger faith, and a deeper 

relationship with God through prayer and the 

scriptures in a small group setting. 

 

BIBLE STUDY 

 

The next Bible Study will begin on Thursday, 

September 5

th

 at 7pm, and run for thirteen weeks. The 

subject matter will be "The Gospel of Mark".  Hey- it's 

the shortest Gospel!..but I promise we will all learn 

something about our Lord. Even if you have never 

attended a bible study before, you are more than 

welcome to attend. It will be a DVD presentation, book 

study, and group discussion format. The cost will be 

$25-to cover the cost of materials- Please make check 

payable to "KofC#6573" and place in an envelope in 

the basket - or drop off at office. There is a maximum 

of 20 participants. If you have any questions, please 

contact Anthony Scarpantonio at 

ascarpantonio@yahoo.com, or 917-494-8141. 

 

 

Your participation can make a difference for our 

Nation’s heroes. 

VA Seeking Dedicated Volunteers 

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) 

New Jersey Health Care System is recruiting 

prospective volunteers for a very special assignment 

known as No Veteran Dies Alone.  The volunteers 

will provide companionship and assistance to 

Veterans who are entering the final stages of life.  

The volunteers will provide comfort whenever 

family and friends are unable to be near their loved 

ones.  Responsibilities of volunteers include 

socializing with Veterans, providing additional 

support to family members, reading to Veterans, 

playing music and assisting in making Veterans 

comfortable. 

Members of the community are encouraged to 

join VA’s Voluntary Service team and discover the 

personal satisfaction you will receive while making 

a difference in the lives of hospitalized Veterans. 

To learn more about the volunteer program, 

please contact the Voluntary Service Department at 

the Lyons Campus, 151 Knollcroft Rd., Lyons, NJ – 

908-604-5814. 

 

 



TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 

“God’s Plan for Giving” 

SUPPORTING SACRED HEART CHURCH 

 

The envelopes for the weekend of August 18, 2013 

totaled: 

 

   6:00 PM 9999999.. $1,017.00 

   7:00 AM 9999999.. $   404.00 

   8:30 AM 9999999.. $1,002.00 

 10:00 AM 9999999.. $   957.00 

 11:30 AM 9999999.. $   962.00 

          $4,342.00 

 

Offertory Collection for Aug. 17/18, 2013:  $4,342.00 

Offertory Collection for Aug. 18/19, 2012:  $4,782.00 

Children’s Contributions                            $     12.00 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 

May God bless you.           Fr. Stan 

 

FROM THE PASTOR: “For behold, some are last who 

will be first and some are first who will be last.”  

Luke 13:30 

Our standards in our society are so different from 

God’s standards. We often rate or rank people by 

what they have, how powerful they are, or how 

successful they are. Jesus reminds us that God will 

not judge us by the same earthly standards. 

Fr. Stan 

 

 

 

OUR CHILDREN’S GIFTS TO SACRED HEART CHURCH 

 

Children’s Good Deeds: 

Cleaned my room.                                                   Anton 

 

I swept the floor for my Mom.                                 Natalia 

 

Helped Mom do the laundry.                                  Natalie 

 

Picked up nails on the construction site.                  Adam 

 

 

 

Beginning on Monday, August 26

th

 through Friday, 

August 30

th

, there will be paving work in progress at 

our cemetery. Please make a note and follow the posted 

signs directing traffic if you visit. 

 

 

 

Be sure to check out our video reflections on 

the Sunday Readings each week. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 

 NOWI PARAFIANIE 

 

If you are new to the parish, and would like to become a 

parishioner, please take the time to register at the Parish 

Office. Daily office hours are noted in the parish bulletin. If 

needed, evening appointments are available. We look 

forward to hearing from you. 

 

Wszystkich uczęszczających regularnie na msze św. do 

naszego kościoła prosimy o zapisanie się do naszej parafii. 

Należy przyjść do biura w godz, otwarcia lub umówić się na 

spotkanie wieczorem. Rejestracja w parafii konieczna jest do 

wydawania wszelkich dokumentów i zaświadczeń, a także 

do chrztu, ślubu i pogrzebu. Zapraszamy! 

 

MINISTRY TO THE HOSPITALIZED 

AND HOMEBOUND  

 

Please notify the Parish Office if you or someone you know 

is ill in the hospital or homebound. It is your responsibility 

to let us know about these parishioners in order for us to 

provide an adequate spiritual ministry.  

 

DUSZPASTERSTWO LUDZI CHORYCH 

 

Jeśli ktoś z Waszych bliskich jest już dłuższy czas lub ciężko 

chory w domu lub szpitalu, to kapłan chętnie przyjedzie, aby 

porozmawiać z nim i udzielić mu sakramentów pojednania, 

namaszczenia chorych i Komunii Świętej. Kontakt - biuro 

parafialne. 

 

INTERESTED IN CATHOLICISM? 

 

Often, spouses or friends have worshiped with us for some 

time, even years, yet they are not Catholic.  Does this 

describe you?  Would you like to learn more about the faith 

that forms this community where you have been worshiping?  

Do you have questions about Catholicism that have not been 

satisfactorily answered?  Would you like to receive the 

sacraments of Baptism, First Eucharist or Confirmation?  If 

you answered “yes” to any of these questions, please see or 

call Deacon Bill Stefany (908-725-7236) or complete and 

clip the form below and drop it into the collection basket at 

Mass. 

Clip and drop in collection basket 

 

I’m interested in learning more about Catholicism. 

 

Name____________________________________ 

 

Telephone ________________________________ 

 

Email ____________________________________ 
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